Booster Meeting Minutes

February 15, 2024

Motion to open by CJ Martin and seconded by Cindy Gravely.

Treasurer Report- Starting balance as of 1/1/24 was $20,984.84 with an income of
$13,463.53 and an expense of 2,970.12 leaving an ending balance of $31,478.25 on
1/31/24. Motion as read by CJ Martin and seconded by Nathan Davis.

Minutes- Posted online. Motion to accept by Cindy Gravely and seconded by Heather
Perkins.

New Business-

Band Banquet- Currently scheduled for May 11th at Clarence Brown Center. No money
has been paid and the band calendar states May 3. Possibility to move it to the school
with the dinner in the cafeteria and awards in the PAC. Opens opportunity to attend just
the award ceremony if family cannot afford tickets to the dinner portion.

POPS concert/Arts at the Rock- Fine Arts Spring Festival on April 277th. Each
department will control their own part of the event for fundraising profits. Parking will
be shared and will have enough volunteers so that each parent will get the opportunity
to watch their student’s performance. Event will run from 10 am to 2 pm. Will need a list
of volunteer positions needed to be able to post online.

Band Dues- Reminders will be sent out again for the students that still owe for this year.
Fundraisers-

Candles, Discount Cards, Honeybaked Ham, Snapraise.

Boston Butt sale going on until 2/26.

Rockathon- Further details on Six Flags day out in April TBA.

Band trip to Chicago- Separate parent meeting tonight after booster meeting. Details
will be announced during that meeting.

Winterguard Season- We have 10 members and it is going really well. Their first
competition is this Saturday.

Senior Trip- Unfortunately there are no available dates on the calendar at this time.

LGPE- We need student and parent volunteers, will be posted online for sign up. Our
bands will be performing on March 11th during the day.

Old Business-

Volunteer, Concessions, and Uniform chairs needed for next year.



We need a Hospitality chair starting as soon as possible and moving into next year.

Mrs. Clark-

It takes a village to do this and she is very grateful for every volunteer that helps this
program run as well as it does.

Feb. 27t is our Pre-LGPE concert at 7pm.

March 11-14 LGPE is being hosted here at Woodland. We need help from our student
and parent volunteers to make this a success again this year. There are 68 bands over
the 4 days performing here at the school.

April 15- Jazz, Chamber and Percussion concert at 7 pm
April 16- Jazz LGPE

Make sure to come see some of our students play in the pit orchestra for Seussical the
Musical in April!

Motion to close meeting by CJ Martin and seconded by Cindy Gravely.



